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Monday 12th November 2012 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

 

On Friday 16th November 2012, Norwood School will join in the national event of Children in 

Need and will be raising money for many worthy causes that the charity supports. 

 

The School Council Representatives for each class have discussed a range of ideas and with the 

help of their peers have decided upon the following in school event: 

 

• Children need to wear school uniform but can accessorise with something spotty. This 

could be wearing a pair of socks, spotty eye patch etc. The donation request for this is 

50p. There will be a winner from each year group for the best spots. The prizes will be 

Children in Need related. 

• We will bring back the Pudseys from last year and have set Norwood School the 

challenge of covering him in coins. Both children and staff can bring in any spare change 

from home to cover him. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Healey     Mrs D Reynolds                                         

School Council Coordinator     Head Teacher     

 

 


